
 

REMINDER- PUBLIC MEETING  
Wednesday, February 28 at 6 p.m. 

I-25 Safety and Capacity Study 
I-25 from Lohman to Doña Ana Interchanges and NM 320 (Thorpe Road)  

 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT), in 
cooperation with the Federal Highway Administration 
(FHWA), is hosting an In-Person Public Meeting for the I-25 
Safety & Capacity Study. This is NMDOT Control Number 
LC00380. 

The purpose of the Public Meeting is to go over the 
alternatives considered and study team recommendations, and 
to receive your input. A presentation will be given followed by 
a question-and-answer session.  

The I-25 Safety & Capacity Study is for I-25 from the Lohman 
Interchange to the Doña Ana Interchange and NM 320 
(Thorpe Road) from Barela Drive to I-25. This project is to 
improve safety, accommodate regional growth, and address 
deficiencies (e.g., pavement, drainage, Americans with 
Disabilities Act facilities, roadway geometry, access control, 
and multi-modal connectivity). For more information, please 
visit the study website, I25NM.com. 

NEXT STEPS  
After reviewing public and stakeholder input, the study team 
will finalize the recommendations and submit the report for 
FHWA concurrence in Summer 2024. NMDOT will then 
develop plans for improvements in phases starting with the 
section on I-25 between the Lohman Interchange and the US 
70 Interchange (Phase 1). Construction of Phase 1 is 
anticipated in late 2028.  
 

JOIN US! 
Wednesday, February 28, 2024  

                          Starting at 6:00 P.M. (MST) 
                         Doña Ana Elementary School 

5551 Camino de Flores 
Las Cruces, NM 88007 

 

TO REQUEST ASSISTANCE  
For technical assistance, requests for hard copies, or other 
assistance, call John Taschek at (505) 980-0993.  
 

INTERPRETACIÓN AL ESPAÑOL  
Se proporcionará interpretación al español en la reunión. Para 
obtener información en español, envíe un correo electronic a 
John Taschek a jtaschek@barr.com.  
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